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On January 11, 2002, Andrew Bater of Tribune Broadcasting Company, and
a representative of the FCC, performed field measurements to determine
compliance with the radio frequency measurement conditions contained in
construction permits BPH-20010214ABZ and BPH-20010214ACA for FM
stations KOSI and KKHK. Using a methodology approved by Dr. Robert F.
Cleveland of the FCC, no ground level areas exceeding the current FCC
general population exposure guidelines were found, and consequently the
conditions of the construction permits have been met.
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